
Getting things done – Union Place – an
update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that, earlier this year, I raised with the Roads
Maintenance Partnership the issue of the poor road surface at the southern
end of Union Place calling for the road to be resurfaced as it was in poor
condition.

I am pleased to say this section of the street was resurfaced earlier this
month as the “before”, “during” and “after” photos indicate :
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Getting things done – Seabraes issues
#dundeewestend

I have recently had complaints about a couple of issues in the Seabraes area.

Firstly, one of the handrails on the steps down from the seating area at
Perth Road is damaged :
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Secondly, there is foliage growing across the handrails of the steps up to
the Seabraes bridge over the rail line :
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I  have  reported  both  matters  to  the  City  Council  requesting  these  be
resolved.

West End Blethers – extended until
Christmas! #dundeewestend
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From Dundee Pensioners’ Forum :

Our West End Blethers cafe, at The Friary on Tullideph Road on Thursdays, has
been extended until Thursday 23rd December.

It is aimed at older people in the West End – and takes place between 12 noon
and 2 pm every Thursday between now and then.
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We have some funding for transport – so if you need transport, get in touch –
details on poster.

Our final event, on 23rd December will have a Christmas theme.

It’s a great project – encouraging older people to get out of the house for a
wee while to have a cup of tea/coffee, cake, scones, and a bowl of soup. 

The Friary Cafe itself offers a food larder (10 items for £2) and free fruit
and vegetables from its community garden.

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 22 NOVEMBER 2021
Strawberrybank – closed at Perth Road (for a distance of 40metres) for 5
weeks for chimney repairs.
Briarwood  Terrace  –  closed  from  Tuesday  23  November  for  2  days  for
carriageway resurfacing.
Riverside Avenue – off‑peak temporary traffic lights from Thursday 25 to
Saturday 27 November for BT work.

Forthcoming Roadworks
Blackness Road (at Seymour Street) – temporary traffic lights from Monday 29
November to Wednesday 1 December for BT work.

http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-dundeewestend-206/
http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-dundeewestend-206/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-xVeeUJ_tYAk/YZf087XczTI/AAAAAAAAeLI/xRUswzXycnU8eFvIZuwuTzfXjhPN1_fAQCLcBGAsYHQ/s620/West%2BEnd%2BRoad%2BReport.jpg


Getting things done – Forest Park
Place #dundeewestend

At the request of residents, I recently raised the deteriorating road surface
in Forest Park Place – particularly the west end near the junction with
Forest Park Road – with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership – see
photo.

I am pleased to have been advised in reply that the partnership has agreed to
add Forest Park Place into the 2022-2023 carriageway resurfacing programme,
which is very good news.
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